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In Nursery this week the children have enjoyed learning 
about Christianity in RE.  We found out about Shrove 
Tuesday and we particularly enjoyed flipping pancakes 
and tasting them too!  

This week in Reception the children have enjoyed 
recognising and counting 2D shapes. They created 
amazing shape pictures using correct language to 
describe the shape and it’s properties! Great work 
everyone! 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

What a fantastic day Year 1 had at The Deep this week!  
We saw some amazing sea creatures and had a brilliant 
time! 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

A huge well done to the 150 children who achieved 
100% attendance for last half term as part of our 
Attendance Challenge. Also, well done to the children 
who achieved attendance over 96%. All these children 
received a prize and certificate. One lucky winner was 
chosen from all the names and he won a voucher for 
£50 to spend at Smyth’s Toystore. Keep you eye out for 
our next Attendance Challenge. Keep up the great 
work! 

 

Messages from Mrs Benton 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 

safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that 

we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in place. All staff, 

including our volunteers and cover staff, are DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler 

and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 

Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week the children have been learning 

about the artist Gustav Klimt and his magical work.  We 

looked at some of his prints and produced initial 

sketches with an emphasis on quality and detail. 


